

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: Parents/Carers of Year 7 Pupils

Our Ref: 87591613

27 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 7 Homework Support

We are writing to inform you about a new initiative that we have launched for the benefit of your children. We have recognised that a number of pupils have raised concerns about accessing online homework platforms. With this in mind, we are pleased to announce the launch of a Homework Support Club for Year 7 pupils, which will be held in HG10 on Thursday lunch times. This will commence after the half term break. The club will be run by the Mrs Morton and the Year 7 team, and the aim is to help pupils access the online platforms that are used for homework and other learning activities such as Good to Learn, Maths Watch, Teams and Read Theory.

The Homework Club will have a capacity of 25 pupils per session, where laptops and headphones will be provided. We will also help pupils download the appropriate apps to their phones to make it easier for them to access the online platforms at home. This is another layer of support that we hope will be of benefit to your child.

We would like to encourage all Year 7 pupils who have may have found issues in accessing the online platforms to attend the Homework Support Club, and we hope that you will support us in this initiative. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions on this matter on

We value both pupil and parent feedback to enable us provide support methods such as homework support club to aid your child's journey through South Hunsley.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Jessica Lindsley

Head of Year 7

Mrs Stephanie Morton **Teacher of English**



